
 

 

NEWS OF THE DAY 

December 17, 2021 – 9:00 a.m. 

 

WATER IN QUYON:  Boil Water Advisory lifted 

What you need to know: 

• The Municipality is lifting its boil water advisory issued on December 6th for citizens and 

establishments located on Smith Street in the Quyon sector, which are connected to the municipal 

water system. 

• The boil water advisory was issued following the repair of the water main break by the Public 

Works Department on December 5th. 

• You can now consume the water without having to boil it first. 

• If you notice that there is a little coloration in the water, just let it run a bit. 

• We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your understanding. 

 

Where to inquire: 

▪ Municipality of Pontiac’ Website: www.municipalitepontiac.com 

▪ Municipality of Pontiac’s Facebook page: www.facebook.com/pontiacmun  

http://www.municipalitepontiac.com/
http://www.facebook.com/pontiacmun

